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This year the Christmas Fayre will be on Thursday the 7th of December running from 1.30pm – 4pm.  

1.30pm – parents can have a look around the hall for Christmas present ideas;
1.45pm – Reception students (with accompanying adult) will be released from class;
2.15pm – all other students (with accompanying adult) will be released from class.

This is one of the big events run by the PTA for our children and we need your help to make it run smoothly…..

HELPERS: we need people to help with setting up AND on the day.  

Set-up Wednesday 6th December from 5pm
Set-up Thursday 7th December from 9am
Helping on the day with stalls / games etc. 1.30pm – 4pm (this can be split over two shifts in needed): 
1.30 – 2.30pm
2.30 – 4pm 
Tidy up (usually takes about ½ an hour)

CAKE MAKERS: The cake stall is HUGELY popular and we rely on the generous donations of cup-cakes, fairy-cakes, mince pies, biscuits etc. to sell on the day.  (These will be collected the morning of the Christmas Fayre from 8.30am)

If you can help (even if it’s just for an hour) please contact Ginette Bader on ginwall@gmail.com

ALSO, don’t forget if you have got good quality toys, books, DVDs etc. that your children have grown out of please donate them to the PTA Christmas Fayre for our Bric-a-Brac stall……all money raised by PTA events go toward equipment and supplies that all our children benefit from!!
